
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #20 Thursday  3rd of December 2020 

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Just a reminder that swimming starts on                     

Monday so please remember to bring your                 

bathers every day next week. 

If you have not returned your booklist to the office 

can I please ask that you do so ASAP so we can          

ensure we order enough book packs. 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Tina xx 

 

 

 

 

Friday 4th December Awards Zoom Assembly 

2:30pm 

Meeting ID: 925 9095 4985 

Passcode: CPPS 

Tuesday 15th December Graduation 

Monday 7th December Swimming Program starts 

School Council dinner 

6:00pm 

Thursday 17th December Pupil Free Day 

Tuesday 8th December State wide transition day Friday 18th December Last day of term 

1:30pm finish 

CANTEEN NEWS 

The end of the year is fast approaching and 

we are no  longer replacing stock in the               

canteen. For the rest of the year there will 

no sausage rolls, Dixie cups, Shaky Shakes 

or TNT icy poles. We apologise for any               

inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The final canteen day for 2020 

is Friday 11th of December. 



Jakob  PV 

Rhett  PV 

Aleaha PV 

Ethan 1/2F 

Matilda 1/2F 

Violet 1/2J 

Millie 1/2S 

Kaylee  1/2J 

Jack  1/2S 

Scott  3/4E 

Quynn 3/4E 

Jordan 3/4H 

Makayla 3/4H 

Kaylee 3/4H 

Natalie 3/4H 

Abbi 5/6B 

Liam 5/6B 

Taeya 5/6G 

 

 

Swimming Timetable 

 

Monday 7th December– Friday 11th                       

December 

5/6B— 9:15am 

5/6G– 10:00am 

3/4E– 10:45am 

3/4H– 12:00pm 

1/2D– 12:45pm 

1/2J 1:15pm 

1/2S– 1:45 

Prep- 2:15PM 

 

Prep treasure box donations 

 

Mrs V and our Prep team are on the 

hunt for some little prizes to help fill 

up the classroom treasure box. They 

are looking for unwanted Mcdonalds 

toys, ooshies, matchbox cars etc. Any 

donations will be very much                            

appreciated. 



 

 

 

 Christmas is in the air at  

Crib Point Primary School 



 


